
Who Benefits From  

“Walk for Warmth”? 
 

 People who are low-income, 
have experienced loss of                      
employment or underemployment, 
are on a fixed income, have felt a 
rise in prices and/or loss of              
economic opportunity, and are           
legitimately unable to meet basic 
payment of their utility bills, may  
receive assistance with Walk for 
Warmth funds.  These individuals 
by their status, are or are near to 
being homeless. 
 
 Prior to assistance, the             
individual must have been denied 
help in writing by the Michigan De-
partment of Health & Human Ser-
vices (MDHHS). 
 
 People who volunteer, 
pledge, and/or walk receive the  
satisfaction of knowing that they 
helped individuals and families in 
need from our county. 
 
 Local companies who             
support, sponsor, or help in this            
effort will receive tax benefits and 
publicity.   

 FiveCAP, Inc. 
Serving Mason, Lake,  

Manistee & Newaygo Counties 

 

434 N. Evergreen Drive 
White Cloud, MI  49349 

(231) 689-6688 

WALK FOR 
WARMTH 

2 Mile Walk 
Sat. February 15, 2020 

10 am - 12 pm 

 Newaygo County Walk for 

Warmth is a program sponsored by 

the Community Action Agency of 

FiveCAP, Inc.  Other agencies 

sponsor this program in other parts 

of Michigan. 

 

 Walk for Warmth raises 

funds to help low income families in 

Newaygo County with emergency           

utility assistance.  These funds            

target people, who, for one reason 

or another, “fall through the cracks” 

of other State and Federal                 

programs for assistance. 

 

 

  

Heat a Home, 

Walk for Warmth! 
 

On February 15, 2020 there will 

be a two mile walk from the 

Fremont Community Recreation 

Authority, located at 201 E. Maple 

St in Fremont. 

 

Registration begins at 9:30 a.m. 

Walk begins at 10:00 a.m. 

 

A light lunch will be provided fol-

lowing the walk.  

 

 

 

 


